Bread of Life Church
COVID Procedure

Social Distancing - Accommodations will be made to support
social distancing practices.

« Our sanctuary seating will be spaced out.

« Masks are not required but we encourage you to practice
social distancing. We will provide masks at the door for
those who want them (if you want to use your own, you are
more than welcome).

Cleaning, Disinfecting, and Hygiene - Our church will abide
by the
on the NYGov website.

« The church will be routinely cleaned and disinfected.
« Hand sanitizer will be available.

Common Sense

If you are sick, have a sick family member, or have recently
been in contact with someone who has tested positive for
COVID-19, please stay home. Do not feel obligated to attend
the service if you are not comfortable (we will Live-Stream
service on the Bread of Life Facebook page).

Lastly, let's all partner together in loving our neighbor. Not only
should we consider our own safety but the safety of others,
being aware of our own hygiene, and doing our best to have
common sense when it comes to social distancing.

CONTACT US AT (845) 361-4959 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS
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https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/system/files/documents/2020/03/cleaning_guidance_houses_of_worship.pdf

